
APOLOGIES / GUESTS and MAKEUPS   Direct Debit    ROTARY GRACE 
  

  

NOTIFY  OUR  CLUB  BY  1700  TUESDAY PRIOR  

TO  THAT  WEEK’S MEETING  AT:  

  

apologies@rotarybrisbanehighrise.com 

  

make-ups@rotarybrisbanehighrise.com 

  
  

  

PREPAY  FOR  OUR  MEETINGS, 

EVENTS, SUBSCRIPTIONS AT:  

  

 BSB  084 -034 

 

Account Number  

559347857 

  O Lord and giver of all 

good,  

we thank you for our 

daily food. May 

Rotary friends and 

Rotary ways help us 

to serve you all our 

days. 
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LINDSAY’S  LINES  

This week really reminds me that Rotary is truly International.  

Our Danish Youth Exchange student Emilie Damo, in her first week with us, has already seen the beaches of the 
Gold Coast, helped out at CPL’s “Picnic in the Park” at Roma Street Parklands, started at her new school, St 
James College, and will be joining us for breakfast this Thursday. This coming Sunday, come and join with Emilie 
in a more relaxed environment on the banks of our marvellous river under the Story Bridge at Captain Burke 
Park. 

On Monday night I attended the changeover dinner for South Brisbane Rotary to witness an associate of mine 
inducted as President, having moved from RC of Port of Brisbane to do so. I spent my teenage years associated 
with this club as my Dad was a member in the 1970’s and President when he was transferred to Sydney in 1979. 
What I marvelled at were service projects that have stood the test of time blended with new initiatives, both 
local and international. 

Our speaker this week, Adele Rice, has vast experience with students at Milpera State High School who are 
recently arrived migrants or refugees from a non-English speaking background. 

And, with great pleasure, I will be inducting into our club, and hence Rotary International, Wen Zhang who is 
originally from China and Lyn Madley who is from Canada.  

Just love living here and being a part of Rotary. 

Today we toast the  Rotary Club of Glasgow.  They meet on Tuesdays at 12:45pm  - even during the Commonwealth 
Games! 

INTERNATIONAL TOAST 
     

     

GUEST SPEAKERS 

Date  Name  Topic  
31 July Adele Rice AM FHEAL / Milpera - Helping tomorrow’s citizens blossom 
7 August Emilie Damo Our Youth Exchange Student  
14 August David Ritale  Coin Co International – Foreign Currency Exchange Service to businesses 
21 August Snr Sergeant Mark Smith Rundown on G20 

ROSTER  31 July 7 August 14 August 21 August 28 August 
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Date  Event  Details  

Sun 3 August 
12 pm 

Welcome Picnic for 
Emelie 

More details below. 

Sat 13 Sept Rotary Charity Race 
Evening 

Details in flyer below. 

Sun 12 Oct 
1:30pm 

Zonta Fashion Showcase See Angela (or the next page) 
for more details  

DIARY DATES  

Eddies Epilogue 
I cut my top tooth over the weekend 

Another positive story 
One of the things I love about 
Rotary is the ability to bring 
people together for the greater 
good.   
Some of you may recall 
supporting Bric Housing by 
donating items ranging from 
shampoo and toothpaste to irons 
and towels to assist with the 
transition to permanent housing 
for people who had been 
homeless or at risk of 
homelessness.  
I got news through the week of a 
deal that had gone down 
between Bric Housing and 
Canegrowers.  Nothing sinister 
and 3 loads of furniture later a 
lovely email was sent from Bric 
Housing to Ron saying thank you.  
Its lovely to see members who 
remember the relationship 
beyond the clubs involvement. 
Here’s hoping we can keep these 
great connections coming! 

 

Welcome Picnic for Emilie 
When: Sunday 3 August @ 12 pm 
Where: Captain Burke Park Right under the Story 
Bridge @ Kangaroo Point 
What to bring : Your own food, Drinks, Salads, 
Snacks, Deserts, chairs, yourselves, your partners, 
your Children/ grandchildren, your friends 
Forecast:  Mostly Sunny 11 to 21 



NYSF 
(National Youth Science Forum)  

Conducted in Canberra since 1984, 
NYSF is run over two-week sessions 
each January. 
Students are chosen in Year 11 to 
attend just prior to entering Year 12. 
Attendees interact with experts, staff 
and 150 other students to develop 
their passion for science. One of the 
great successes of NYSF is that it is run 
by students for students, with the 14 
staff at each session being only one or 
two years beyond Year 12. 
 

www.nysf.edu.au  

Gold Medal in the Glasgow 
Commonwealth Games 
Men’s 100m Freestyle S9 Final 



Eddies Epilogue 
I have a new nickname – Sammy the shark! 

 

Emilie arrived 
safely to the 
largest 
welcoming 
committee of all 
the students.  
By the sounds of 
things she is 
settling in but 
has been very 
busy getting 
organised with 
school.   
My sources tell 
me she spent 
Thursday getting 
bank accounts 
and SIM cards 
sorted and then visited her school, St James College at the Valley on Friday to pick 
her subjects and buy her school uniform.  

This was a real novelty as she had never worn a uniform 
before. Saturday she visited the Gold Coast beaches and 
since the weather was not too good (she thought it was 
great, just like summer) and had fish and chips at Pete’s 
fish market, up near Versace.   Afterwards  heading home 
for her to experience the first of many of Zanthia’s 
sleepovers. Better that she finds out the bad news 
early!! Sunday Emilie was at CPL’s Picnic in the Park 
meeting the local politicians (Pics to come in next weeks 
edition). Monday Emilie started school and 
survived!!!  She is settling in well and looking forward to 
the year ahead.  


